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Eni: Mario Notari resigns from Eni’s Board of Statutory Auditors 

 

Rome, 2 September 2020 – Mario Notari, with great regret, has resigned from Eni’s Board of 

Statutory Auditors as he no longer has the necessary time to carry out the assignment with 

the required diligence. 

 

Eni would like to thank Mr. Notari for his sense of responsibility.  

 

In accordance with Eni’s by-laws, Roberto Maglio, the alternate auditor drawn from the list of 

candidates presented by the shareholder Ministry of Economy and Finance, will take the 

place of Mario Notari.  

 

Roberto Maglio’s curriculum will be available on Eni’s website.  
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